
9th April 2021 

Return to school. 

Dear Parents & Guardians, 

I hope you are well. 

We look forward to a full return to school for all our students on Monday next, 12th April.  While all 

in Presentation Castleisland showed tremendous commitment to online teaching and learning, there 

is no doubt that the classroom is the preferred environment for learning. So, on Monday we are 

delighted to welcome all our students back to the school building. 

I am very proud to inform you that in the past few weeks we have received the highest grade in both 

a Department of Education & Skills Evaluation of Remote Teaching & Learning inspection and a 

Health & Safety COVID inspection.  

To ensure our continued care for the safety of all in our school you are required to complete a 

Return to School form for your daughter.  Please note a separate form is required for every student 

(5th & 6th years must complete the form again as they have been out of school for the Easter Break). 

If you experience any difficulty accessing the form, please email info@presentationcastleisland.ie. 

Looking forward to another productive and successful term. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

K.Broderick 

 


